
Etiwanda School District Board Policy 

5142.2 Crossing Guards 

The Governing Board is concerned about the safety of students as they walk to and from school.  The Board 
desires that crossing guards be provided to help elementary children cross busy streets. 

The Superintendent or designee shall periodically examine traffic patterns within elementary school 
attendance areas in order to identify locations where crossing assistance may be needed. 

The Governing Board acknowledges that public safety is primarily the jurisdiction of the cities in 
California.  The Governing Board understands that not all cities provide crossing guards for school children 
during travel to and from school.  The Governing Board and administration shall work closely with other 
administrative agencies in providing these services, but at no time shall the district have authority over the 
employment and/or training of the crossing guards. 
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